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Two B&E?s on Marie St.

	On August 23rd, Shelburne Police responded to break and enters to two homes on Marie St. In the early morning hours of August

23rd a suspect entered the homes through unlocked doors and removed a bottle of liquor from one residence and an undisclosed

amount of cash from the other. The occupants were home at the time. The investigation is continuing.
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